GILROY SANTA MARIA COLLEGE

P 07 4776 2888 F 07 4776 3758 E admin@gilroysm.catholic.edu.au A 17 Chamberlain Street, Ingham QLD 4850 I P.O. Box 1013, Ingham Qld 4850

The Roman Catholic Trust Corporation for the Diocese of Townsville | ABN 24 322 606 641

16 July 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

RE: Important information for Year 6 families

We hope that your child thoroughly enjoyed the first Gilroy Santa Maria College Transition Day for 2020. During these Transition Days, your child will have the chance to experience life at Gilroy and participate in various activities over the course of the program.

Two remaining Transition Days which all Year 6 students are invited to attend:

- Thursday 6 August 8:30am to 11:30am
- Thursday 20 August 8:30am to 11:30am

Yr 6 Parent Information Night

Thursday 10 September 6:30pm - For parents and students

Enrolment process

Thank you to those who have already submitted enrolment applications and secured positions for 2021. We look forward to welcoming you to Gilroy Santa Maria College in 2021.

For those families that are yet to enrol, below is an outline of the process:

- Submit your enrolment application to the Gilroy Santa Maria College office
- An enrolment interview will then be scheduled for you and your child
- Letter of offer will be sent
- All 2021 Year 7 Students will attend *Orientation Day on Tuesday 1 December*, 2020.

If you have any questions, or require an enrolment pack, please contact the College office on 4776 2888.

Yours sincerely,

John Nuttall - Principal

GILROY SANTA MARIA

-COLLEGE-